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Hi 
Reintroduce the Eastgarden buses 
From Randwick to Eastgarden - elderly disabled population now need to use 2 buses . Too 
hard for them that there is no direct route. 
This includes reintroducing the route to stop via the Prince of Wales Hospital as hospital 
staff need to change a couple buses to meet starting times as there is no direct route from 
maroubra / east garden area 


